A SOS CHILDREN'S

LY VILLAGES

chllqup;}" @

Healing, hops and home for every child, young adult, and family.

August 9, 2022

To Whom it May Concern,

SOS Children’s Villages Florida is currently planning an administrative building expansion. This project requires permits
and | am requesting that the Commission consider a reduction in permit fees. As a 501 ¢3 not for profit organization any
assistance with reducing costs for the project would be helpful.

| appreciate your consideration.

Regards,
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Jillian Smath, MSW
Chief Executive Officer
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